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Dear LPC Community, 

  

Please come early to the Town Meeting on Wednesday, April 2 at 2:00 to share in a 

Thank You Reception outside 2420!  Elena Cole and I want to thank the College 

Community for coming together to create the documents for our Pre-Assessment 

Accreditation Process that began last Fall.  I know our Committee Chairs and 

their membership and Departments have been working hard to complete their mapped 

accreditation standards forms which are due on Friday, April 4.  We want to take this 

opportunity to personally thank you for your dedication to this very important process.   

  

Please join Elena Cole and I for a snack and conversation before Town Meeting. 

  
  
Janice Noble, Ph.D. 
Vice President, Academic Services 
3000 Campus Hill Drive 
Livermore, CA  94551 
925 424-1104 Office 
925 443-0742 Fax 
  
"Students First" 

 


